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Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Fast Track application 

Ouellette, Logan <LOuellette@consigli.com> Thu, Aug 31, 2017 at 9:52 AM
To: Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Tori,

 

As requested, the revised cost of the construc�on por�on of the Unum Workplace Transforma�on project  with
demoli�on removed will be $6,050,0000.

 

Am I able to send the addi�onal permit paperwork for the Fast Track demo directly to this email or should I be
sending it to the permi�ng email?

 

Let me know what your thoughts are.  Thank you.

 

-Logan 

 Logan Ouellette 
 Project Manager 
 15 Franklin Street 
 Portland, ME 04101 
   
 c. 207.270.2490 
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From: Permi�ng and Inspec�ons [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 11:11 AM 
To: Ouelle�e, Logan <LOuellette@consigli.com> 
Subject: Re: Fast Track applica�on
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